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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Once again Franklin Road is pleased to be participating in our annual Terry Fox Run/Walk on 
Thursday, September 19th, 2024. All proceeds raised through our event will go directly to the Terry 
Fox Foundation to support cancer research. Last year we exceeded all expectations and raised 
$7410. This year we are setting our school goal at $2500. 

Our Run/Walk will take place school wide on our school playground. Students will be encouraged to 
complete as many laps as possible. Teachers will be supervising, walking, and cheering on the 
students along the way! 

How can Donations be made? 

Directly to our school on-line 

http://schools.terryfox.ca/FranklinRoadJPSHamilton 

Terry Fox T-Shirts for Sale 

All T-Shirt proceeds are added directly to our School’s fundraising total. You can place YOUR order 
through CASH ONLINE. 

Youth T-shirts cost $20 and Adult T-shirts cost $25. (CASH ONLINE ONLY) 

T-shirts will ONLY be on sale from Wednesday September 11th to Friday September 13th. Get 
your orders in early to avoid any disappointment. 

We are confident we can have full participation of the school community. We hope to count on your 
support. Let’s keep Terry’s dream to find a cure for cancer alive. If you have any questions, please 
contact the school. 

Thanking you in advance for your participation. 

 

Mr. MacQueen  and  Ms. McGowan 
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